
District 1 Business meeting     February 1st, 2025 

Meeting opened with the Serenity Prayer 

12 traditions read by Eric 

Introductions were made 

Steph read mins from previous meeting 

Tim motioned to approved, Jack second, Moton passed 

GSR REPORTS: 

Williston Main St.: Tim, meetings are going well. Phone will be dealt with at the next business 
meeting tomorrow. Medallion meeting was amazing on the new night.  

Last House on The Block: Jarvis, Meeting has been split once a week, going well. Mon & Fri 20+ 
people. Tues stag had 56 people, includes all the treatment people. Topics have been directed 
more towards AA topics to keep on track. New year’s party went well. Looking on how to attract new 
commers. 

Crosby: Eric, regular attendance. Would like to have next district meeting in Crosby. 

24 Hour Group: Jack, numbers are consistent. Meetings are going well. Hosting workshop on Feb 
8th.  

Papa Jacks: Mike, everything doing good. Will be sending contributions to District soon.  

We Are Not Saints: Michael, Fri noon meting 25+ people. Great meeting. Ordered medallions. 
Having business meeting this month.  

Ray, Tioga, New Town, Plentywood, not present 

Keep It Simple: Tim shared meeting is good, reading big book, 15-20 people 

Hotline: Eric, got the data fixed, also figured out how to forward phone calls to personal phone so 
that you don’t have to carry two phones. Brian from Williston took the phone.  

Update on Tioga: from Brian, Jake is still opening the door and meeting is still going. 

Treasurer’s report:  

Checking balance: $ 

Savings balance: $ 

Pink Pig balance $ 

Susan motioned to accept report, Jack 2nd, motion passed. 

PI/CPC: Tim, Bob and Tim have been pounding pavement at the jail, Gaylen is getting back involved. 
Got info AA info to Sanford. Talked to Lacey, going to speak at the school before the end of the 



school year. Handed out a lot of literature. Northwest is doing a lot for recovery, trying to get a new 
treatment center in Williston. We are back in the newspaper and working on radio. 

H&I: Jack, Watford jail is going good with inmates. Says, you never know, you might be the only 
person someone hears about recovery from. Shared about ICYPAA, International Conference of 
Young People in AA. Planting the seed is important and sharing the message. Resources are 
available. We have to share about them. Doing the next right thing is important. 

DCM: Brian, shared about new state committee and their first meeting. Feb 8th GSR workshop, 
Feb28th General Service Conference in Wyoming (info on website, aanorthdakoto.org). Jesse, our 
new Area 52 Delegate shared on the meeting about a lot of other area’s having 501c3 for their 
banking and that our area is not. Assembly in March, Minot(see website for details). Should start 
the planning of our District Christmas party around Aug. Jack shared our Round up rotations is 
coming up, 2028… Think about it!  

New Business: Jack brought up Grapevine subscriptions for the district to be able to give away. Also 
talked about the Grapevine podcasts. 

Jack made motion to purchase a 1-year grapevine print subscription for the district. 

Michael 2nd, all in favor, motion passes. 

Discussion was had about food for the workshop in Watford, Tim volunteered to do slush burgers, 
and others will bring side dishes. (Food was amazing, Thank you!) 

Stephanie made a motion to pay Tawnya back for the Microsoft office account that went through on 
her card in the amount of $69.99.  

Michael 2nd , all in favor, motion passed. 

Discussion on getting the “MESSAGE’ out better.  

Discussion on the Chair position being open, Lonnie from Williston would like to volunteer, all 
approved of this. 

Lonnie is out District Chair! Congratulations Lonnie! 

$pink pig collected from 24 hour group 

$7th tradition today. 

Our next meeting will be March 8th in Crosby, ND 

St. Lukes Hospital, 702 1st Street West, Crosby, ND use the South entrance. 

Meeting adjourned with the responsibility statement at 3:49pm. 

 

 

 


